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As a supporter of the Immigrant Coalition Rhode Island, | am writing to express support for House
Bill 5674 which would prohibit a landlord from inquiring about the immigration status of a tenant
subject to any federal laws or regulations.

In today's anti-immigrant climate on the federal level, one can only imagine the fear and anxiety
that permeates the lives of people who have come here in the hopes of creating safer and better
lives for themselves and their families.

This bill will eliminate one more place where their status can be used and/or misused against
our immigrant community by impacting their housing situations.

| urge the Committee to approve this legislation and protect the state’s immigrant community
from prejudice and bias.

Sincerely,

Gloria Bent

91 Main Street, Apt. 304
Warren, RI 02885



